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Pawnee County Culvert Project Progress

(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners opened bids for a culvert project when
they met October 24th. Matt Manning with Mainelli Wagner and Associates
Engineers on the project attended the meeting.

Eight bids were submitted for the project ranging from an apparent low bid of
$325,481 up to more than $477,000.

The bids were tabled. Mainelli Wagner & Associates will review the bids and
make a recommendation to the Board.

Commissioners also approved extending Pawnee County’s participation in the

Nebraska Intergovernmental Risk Management program beginning July 1, 2018
and continuing through June 30, 2021.
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